
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Solid Waste Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

November 1, 1993 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Command 
Code 1823-2 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Draft Final Interim Remedial Action RI/FS Project 
Plan, Operable Unit 10, Site 35 - Camp Geiger Area 
Fuel Farm, MCB Camp Lejeune, Jacksonville, NC! 

p"i 

The NC Superfund Section has completed its review of the referenced 
document and has no further comments. We have however, recently 
received comments from our sister agencies on the draft version of 
this document which we are attaching for your consideration. 
Please call me if you have any questions about this. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

cc: Preston Howard, DEHNR 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Gina Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Bruce Reed, DEHNR Wilmington Regional Office 

P.O. Box 27687, Raleigh, North Carolina 2761 l-7687 Telephone 919-733-4996 FAX 919-733-4810 
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State of North Carolina State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental Management Division of Environmental Management 

James B, Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B, Howes, Secretary 
A. Preston Howard, Jr., P.E., Director 

DEHNR 

September 29, 1993 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Bill Meyer, Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 

FROM: A. Preston Howard, Jr. 
e 

SUBJECT: ' MCAB Camp Lejeune 
Operable Unit #lO 
Draft Interim RI/FS Project Plan Review 
Onslow County 

The Division of Environmental Management has completed 
the review of the subject document and offers the following 
comments and recommendations. 

The document references that clean-up action levels can be 
established using recently published North Carolina guidelines 
(NCDEHNR, 1993). We believe that they are referring to the 
"Groundwater Section Guidelines For The Investigation and 
Remediation of Soil and Groundwater". As you know, our 
document provides guidance for petroleum-related substances. 
Since chlorinted organic compounds will be assessed at this 
site, the Responsible Party's consultant should contact the 
Division of Solid Waste Management, Hazardous Waste Section, 
for guidance with assessing, testing, and disposal of any 
hazardous waste substances or wastes. 

If there are any questions, please advise. 

APHjr/sbp/MCABl.SWM 

cc: Alan Klimek 
Steve Tedder 
Wilmington Regional Office 
Central Files 
Groundwater Files 

P.O. Box 29535, Raleigh, North Carolina 27626-0535 Telephone 919-733-3221 FAX 919-715-0588 
An Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action Employer 50% recycled/ 10% post-consumer paper 


